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6. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 HAGLEY NURSES’ HOME - LOCAL BILL 
 
 Mr Denis Hampton made representations on the above issue and urged the Committee to support 

option (b) in the staff report on the basis the building should not be a factor in the decision as there 
are other mechanisms for protecting the former Nurses’ Home.  It was submitted that an unreasonable 
restriction on the Canterbury District Health Board’s use of the site would give the Board a good 
reason for not supporting the Bill. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


